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during the month which was also a potential source of dust. Given these activities are now 
complete, it is expected that risk of dust generation will decrease in the coming months.  







 

 

7 ENVIRONMENTAL COMPLAINTS  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There were four environmental complaints received in August which


